Barton & Loguidice, D.P.C.
Memo To: Sandy Creek Town Board Date: July 8, 2020
From: Dustin Clark, P.E. Project No.: 1001.005.001
Anthony Young, P.E.
Brett McVoy, L.E.

Subject: Board Update — Sandy Creek Sewer Project
— Sandy Creek/Richland Joint Water Project

Sewer Project Update:
* Revised REDI Grant Scope of Services— accepted. EFC is working on the General Disbursement
Agreement
® Project budgets are being updated
¢ Interest survey to begin very soon

Water Project Update:
® Activity Completed in Last Month and Current Activities
o The construction contract was awarded to WD Malone on May 6 at a special Town of

Sandy Creek meeting.

Bonds and Insurances were reviewed by the Town of Sandy Creek’s Attorney.
Agreement has been signed by both the Town of Sandy Creek and WD Malone.
Submittals have been reviewed and approved/returned.

MWBE utilization plan was submitted to EFC. EEC responded with comments (twice) on
the plan, which have been addressed and resubmitted. Construction is on hold until
MWABE utilization plan has been approved.

o O O O

o Work continues on project easements.

s Project Financing
o Coordination with EFC, RD, and Fiscal Advisors continues.
o Process has started to increase the maximum about to be expended

e Steps to Proceed
o Anticipated Construction Start ~ July 2020 (dependent upon MWBE Utilization Plan
Approval)
o Construction Completion — Spring 2022
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